
Jamestown Charter Township Park Planning Committee 
Unofficial Minutes of September 17, 2020 

 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM. 
 
Committee members present: Mark Pater, Tim Schollaart and Jim Ondersma 
 
Committee members absent: Janet Oskin, Gail Altman and Lesli Kwiatkowski 
 
Others attending the meeting were Ryan Johnson and Pete Lazdins from Progressive A E. 
 
Minutes from August 6, 2020 meeting were read and approved. 
 
Ryan and Pete presented several different options for the park design. The committee had great 
discussion on the design and Progressive A E will bring the changes to the October meeting. 
 
The next scheduled meeting will be on Thursday, October 15, 2020. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM. 
 
Submitted by Jim Ondersma 
 


